ICAC Submission: Email from Aboriginal Areas Protection Authority 26/7/17

From: Matthew William Dean

Sent: Wednesday, 26 July 2017 6:02 PM

To: Robert Bradshaw <Robert.Bradshaw@nt.gov.au>
Cc:

Subject: FW: 20163130: ICAC consultation

Robert

I've been asked to respond to you in relation to your letter of the 14 July about the ICAC proposals.
We’ve had a look at the draft Bill and accompanying documentation and how it relates to the
operation of the NT Sacred Sites Act and do not propose to make any formal comment on the draft
proposals except to say that we note the draft clause:

76 (2) (a) However, a person is not authorised or required by this Act: (a) to disclose information
contrary to section 38 of the Northern Territory Aboriginal Sacred Sites Act; or

We support this proposal and the way it is drafted to in relation to the secrecy provisions of the
Sacred Sites Act.

regards

Matthew Dean
Director Policy & Governance
Aboariginal Areas Protection Authority
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